
HISD Title I, Part A Parent and Family Engagement Survey, 2022–2023 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the 2022–2023, HISD Title I, Part A Parent and 
Family Engagement Survey. The purpose of this yearly survey is to see how well your 
child’s school partners with you and encourages your family’s engagement in your child’s 
education. The survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete. Your feedback is 
anonymous. For your voice to be heard, please submit this survey on or before May 19, 
2023, for your child’s school. If you need assistance in completing this survey, please reach 
out to staff at your child(ren)'s school. Please remember: If all your children attend the 
same school, you only have to complete one survey. For each school that your child(ren) 
attends, a survey must be completed. 
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